
Council Motion – Arctic FMP – October 2008 
 
The Council recommends the release of the draft Arctic FMP and draft EA/RIR/IRFA for 
public review at the end of October 2008 after staff addresses the SSC and Ecosystem 
Committee concerns to the extent possible.  The Council requests that the Arctic FMP 
package, including public review comments, be brought back for final action in February 
2009, with a December 2008 SSC review step.   
 
 


